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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: John Reay [JReay@deltaenv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2008 3:07 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)
Subject: 3943 Boradway, Oakland, RO0000203

Barbara: 
  
    I just downloaded your letter re the subject site and noted that you have not received "any groundwater monitoring 
reports....since July 30, 2007...nor has any report been uploaded to ...Geotracker...since the Fourth Quarter 2007".  I just 
perused Geotracker and noted the below latest uploads from TRC: 
  
  
5605604469    76 STATION, 4TH Q, 2007    Q4 2007    DENNIS JENSEN     2/12/2008  RECEIVED ON 7/15/2008  

 
QC REPORT 

8286471307    2Q08 QMR (BCL# 0807494)    Q2 2008    DENNIS JENSEN     7/13/2008  RECEIVED ON 11/19/2008 *  
 
QC REPORT 

  
    However, the latest on your site appears to be 7/30/07.  Obivously there has been a disconnect here.  I have a 
message into Dennis Jensen to get this sorted out.  I'll also address your other letter comments ASAP. 
  
Thanks 
  
John R. Reay, P.G. 
Senior Project Manager 
Delta Consultants 
916-503-1260 
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